
 

COURT CLOSURE NOTICE 

Due to state budget cuts, all Judicial Branch offices, 

including clerk of district court offices and juvenile  

court services offices, will be closed  

Friday, May 26, 2017. 

Offices will remain closed for Memorial Day on Monday,  

May 29, 2017, and reopen on Tuesday, May 30, 2017.

 


